
  

 

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
This is the final newsletter before the 

summer break. It’s certainly been a 

very busy and eventful year! Lots of 

exciting learning experiences have 

taken place and memories made. We 

were also delighted to receive the 

outstanding Ofsted judgement in June 

and thank you for your many messages 

of congratulations. It was wonderful to 

receive this recognition and to 

celebrate our fantastic school 

community.  

I would like to thank all of the Brabin’s 

team for their hard work this year - 

enjoy a well-deserved rest! 

I also need to say a ‘special’ goodbye to 

our Year 6 pupils and their families as 

they leave the Brabin’s family. The 

children have been a credit to the 

school and we wish them all the very 

best for a happy and successful future.    

   We wish you all a wonderful holiday 

and quality family time.  

Mrs W 

 
End of Year Events 

Party Day 

Thursday 18th July - Pupils can wear 

non-uniform on party day. 

 

Whole School Talent Show   

Friday 19th July 

End of Year Celebration Assemblies   
On Wednesday 17th July, we are inviting 

all parents to join the children and staff 

for a special end of year worship led by 

Rev Wilma. This will take place at St 

Bartholomew’s Church at 9.15am. We will 

also be presenting class end of year 

awards at this assembly.                                                     

The parents of Y6 pupils are invited to 

join a Leavers  assembly which will take 
place in the school hall on Friday 19th 

July at 2pm.  

 

 

 

 
FOB Family Picnic  

Friday 12th July: 3.25pm- 6pm 

Refreshments: £1 

Don’t forget your water pistols! 

 
Forest School Day 

Our whole school Forest School 

Day will take place on Friday 12th 

July. Please can the children bring 

an outfit fit for the weather 

conditions on the day.  

Autumn Term 2024 

Y1/2 Forest School Lessons 

During the first half of the 

Autumn term, the new Y1/2 class 

will be having weekly Forest 

School sessions on Thursday 

afternoons. The children will 

need to bring in outdoor clothing 

each Thursday, until October 

half term. 

 
From September, we are asking 

that all children have a pair of 

wellies in school. This is to enable 

more outdoor learning experiences 

alongside playtimes on the field. 

Please ensure these are labelled.  

 
Walk to School Week 

Please join us each morning this 

week for our ‘Walk to School 

Week’. A member of staff will 

meet children/families at the 

entrance to the village hall, at 

8.40am each morning.  

Out of School Provision 
Our breakfast and after school 

club sessions are full for the next 

academic year. We welcome Ms 

Anderson today, who has joined us 

as a new Out of School Assistant, 

as well as part of our lunchtime 

welfare team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School Office 

School dinner payments are 

now due: £85 (34 days)  
As we are nearing the end of the 

school year, can parents please 

make sure that all payments for 

items owing are forthcoming. 

 
End of Year Reports 

These will be sent home on 

Thursday 11th July. If there is 

anything you would like to 

discuss on receiving the report, 

please make an appointment 

with the class teacher (via 

Seesaw) who will be happy to 

meet with you. 

 
Y5/6 Mary Poppins 

Performance 
This will take place on Thursday 

18th July 2024 at Chipping Village 

Hall, beginning at 7pm.  

Tickets are now on sale from the 

school office - £2 each. 
Please note that entrance is by ticket 

only. 

 
Please return all reading/library 

books to school by Monday 15th 

July. 

 
Star of the Week 

28th June 

Reception: Eleanor H 

Y1/2: Thomas B 

Y3/4: Louie R  

Y5/6: Alfie K 

Headteacher Award: George C 

  Kindness Award: Theo R 

5th July 

Reception: Jessica H 

Y1/2: Casey D 

Y3/4: Zac T 

Y5/6: Fraser B 

Headteacher Award: Arthur W 

  Kindness Award: Phoebe P 

Brabin’s 

Newsletter 
8th July 2024 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://birthdaypartymagician.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/party.jpg&imgrefurl=http://birthdaypartymagician.co.uk/local/party/&h=1523&w=4014&tbnid=2I_V3SDgQjNugM:&zoom=1&q=party&docid=spOjApnIHYqU0M&ei=hbKyU6PVC4330gXa1YCQAg&tbm=isch&ved=0CEQQMygcMBw&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1098&page=3&start=24&ndsp=12
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://img.freeclipartsy.com/clip_art/school-report-cards-released-egnhycj.jpg&imgrefurl=http://freeclipartsy.com/image-clip-art/225013/clip_art/school-report-cards-released-egnhyc&docid=ehtgE04amjvPKM&tbnid=hNSs6BneWutqCM:&vet=12ahUKEwjqourovYnjAhWPQRUIHceODlc4ZBAzKAowCnoECAEQCw..i&w=189&h=217&itg=1&safe=strict&bih=940&biw=1920&q=school%20report%20clipart&ved=2ahUKEwjqourovYnjAhWPQRUIHceODlc4ZBAzKAowCnoECAEQCw&iact=mrc&uact=8


What’s going on this half term… 

Monday 8th July Road to Paris – special themed Olympic Day 

Tuesday 9th July KS1 trip to Blackburn Museum  

Friday 12th July Whole School Forest School Day 

End of Year FOB Family Picnic 

Monday 15th July Y6 Trip and Franco’s Meal  – separate letter sent  

Wednesday 17th July End of Year Worship and Celebration assembly – 9.15am at St 

Bartholomew’s Church – all parents/carers invited 

Thursday 18th July Party Day for whole school – non uniform 

Y5/6 Perform Mary Poppins at Chipping Village Hall at 7pm 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers assembly at 2pm in the school hall. Y6 parents invited 

to attend. The school will close as normal at 3.25pm on the final 

day. 

SUMMER HOLIDAY:  School closes on Friday 19th July 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

 

 

Preston Schools’ Sports Championship Winners 2023-2024 
We are delighted to announce that we have come top of the leaderboard again for the 

championship! 

A whole school effort – well done to everyone! 

 

    PE and uniform reminders! 
A few reminders ahead of the new school year! 

-Children should wear black shoes- not boots.   

-Jewellery should not be worn other than small stud type earrings. If there are plans to get ears 

pierced, please note that the summer holidays are a good opportunity as earrings need to be removed 

for all PE sessions. 

-Nail varnish should not be worn. 

-Long hair should be tied back.  Headlice is very frustrating for everyone, if hair is tied back, it can help 

to minimise transmission.  

-Water bottles need to be non-spill and not made of glass. There has been a number of issues with water 

bottles and many are too large and inappropriate for the classroom.  We are asking that children only 

use school water bottles from September. These can be purchased for £2.00 from the school office. 


